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Chesterbrook Academy –Preston
January Newsletter
  
          From the Principal's Desk
     Happy New Year to everyone!  The Holiday Season has flown by and now it is time to get back to school!  This will be a busy month for our teachers, students, and me.  The teachers have planned many activities to get the students back into the swing of things! I would like to say a big hello and welcome to all of our new families who have joined our school!  A big Chesterbrook welcome to everyone! 
       Hope you all have a great month!
[bookmark: _GoBack]                                         Tawni S. Connor, Principal 
         
In this Issue
· Important Dates for January 
· Open House News! 
· Rising Kindergarten Open House!
· Operation Snowflake Reminder
 
          Important Dates in January
· January 1 – School's Closed - Happy New Year! 
· January 1 – Happy Birthday Miss Tasha!
· January 2 – Tuition’s Due
· January 9 – Rising Kindergarteners Night!
· January 12 – Happy Anniversary Miss Lana!
· January 18 – Happy Anniversary Miss Debbie! 
· January 20 - Open House for potential new families! 
· January 28 – Happy Birthday Miss Jeanine! 
· Every Tuesday: Soccer Shots
· Every Wednesday: Gymnastics / Dance Class 
· Every Thursday: Amazing Athletes 
· Every Friday: Yoga Class
      
January Open House
          On Saturday, January 20 from 10 am - 1 pm, we will once again host an Open House for potential new families.  Please tell all of your co-workers, neighbors, friends, and family to come and check us out.  You know it and we know it--Chesterbrook Academy-Preston is the best!  Every child should have the opportunity to come here!  And as an added bonus, if someone you refer enrolls you will receive a free week of tuition after they are here for 90 days!!  How exciting!!!

Rising Kindergarten Open House
          On Tuesday, January 9 from 6:30 pm – 7:30 pm, our sister elementary school will host an Open House for potential new Kindergarten families.  A separate flyer will be sent home to our Pre K parents prior to the event with more details.  It’s a good time to meet the school Principal and find out the many benefits of continuing your child’s education with Chesterbrook Academy.  The event will be held at 130 Towne Village Drive.  It’s just a short drive down Cary Parkway—just next to the Fresh Market!  The Kindergarten program will fill up quickly so do not hesitate!  
  
          Operation Snowflake 
        In the event of severe weather, we will make every effort to open on schedule and to remain open during the course of our regular hours of operation. In the event that severe weather requires us to close our school, delay our school or close early, parents will be notified initially by tadpoles. Please make sure we have your most current email address and that you have added us to your address book so our message does not go to spam. In the event that your employer will not allow you to receive emails at work, please provide us with an alternate email address for you.  Parents may also call the school's voicemail at 919-319-9400 and listen to the prerecorded message by 6 a.m. for information regarding the operating hours.  Information will also be posted to the school's website which is http://www.preston.chesterbrookacademy.com.   You can also tune in to _WRAL_ for closing information. Please note that we do not follow the schedule of Wake County Schools! 
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